

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

24th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Medieval Day – Thursday 4th July 2019

We have organised a Medieval Day which will provide the children with an opportunity to attend workshops for our children in Years 1 to 6. The children will all receive a 40 minute session which will help the children learn about some of the social, cultural and political aspects of the past. They will get to try armour on and play pastime activities such as ring tossing where they will compete within their house teams. At the end of the day there will be a show for the children to attend where they can learn about some of weapons that would have been used during this time.

We would like the children to immerse themselves in this experience and dress up in medieval clothing for the day. We will be having competitions between the different house teams, so you may wish to include a piece of clothing or accessory with your child's house colour.

In order for the workshop to go ahead we require £1.00 per child. Please could the payment be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Monday 24th June 2019.

If you have any questions about the workshop please speak to your class teacher or you can see me in Hazel class.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Lager

Miss Rozan Humanities Leader













